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Good morning, 
 
My name is Victoria Lally, I live in Bristol, RI. I am writing today in regards to two firearms bills that are scheduled to be 
heard today by the House Judiciary Committee. 
 
First, I support the passage of House Bill 7216, introduced by Rep Boylan, requiring RI law enforcement to utilize NIBIN.  
 
Secondly, as an employee of Providence College, I strongly oppose the passage of House Bill 7308, requiring 
university campus police to carry firearms.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Victoria Lally 
 


